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February 15, 2022 

Anitha Balan 
County of Ventura 
800 S. Victoria Avenue 
Ventura, CA 93009 

RE: NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
Via electronic mail.  

Dear Ms. Balan, 

The Mattress Recycling Council California, LLC (MRC) announces its intent to award the 
contract for the 2022 Illegal Dumping Pilot Study Project (Pilot) to the County of Ventura, Public 
Works Agency, Roads & Transportation Department (County) in the amount of $40,000. MRC 
will require that the County add measurable components to their Pilot and will provide draft 
contract for the County and their legal counsel to review.  

This Notice of Intent to Award is subject to execution of a written contract and, as a result, this 
Notice does NOT constitute a binding contract between MRC and the County. 

The County shall not acquire any legal or equitable rights relative to the contractual 
services until a contract containing terms and conditions acceptable to both parties is executed. 
If the County fails to negotiate and execute a contract with MRC the award may be revoked  

Thank you for participating in the competitive selection process. For further information 
about this notice, please contact me at the email address below. 

Taylor Grimes 
Special Projects Coordinator 
Mattress Recycling Council 
Tgrimes@mrc-us.org 

Best regards, 

Taylor Grimes 
Special Projects Coordinator 
Tgrimes@mrc-us.org 

Cc: Justine Fallon, MRC Director of Operations 
Gayle Hanlon, MRC Senior Counsel  
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